
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        Wednesday 9th January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have organised to visit Parliament with the school council so that they can 

learn more about democracy and how to wield power (democratically)! It 

should be a very interesting period in our country’s history to visit this iconic 

location. 

 

The visit is booked for Tuesday 5th February with children needing to be in 

school at 08:00. We expect to return at 16:30 but may need to update you, 

depending on London traffic. 

 

There is no cost to you for this trip. Children will need a coat, drink and packed 

lunch. If your child has free school meals and you would like us to provide the 

packed lunch – please complete the attached form.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr Burgess 
 
 

 

Parliament Visit – 5th February 2019 

 

 

Childs Name: ________________________________________ Class: ______________________ 

 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Parliament  
 

 

Medical/dietary requirements:  

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________ Date: _________________________ 
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